
6th Grade Newsletter
Week of October 7, 2024

History
Mr. Hummill

mhummill@rappahannockschools.us

We are finishing up our research projects about WWI
and studying the Treaty of Versailles which ended
the war. We will then transition into the Roaring ‘20s.

Please reach out with any questions or concerns.

Language Arts

sclark@rappahannockschools.us

This week in English class, we are wrapping up
Unit 1 and starting Unit 2! We will be completing test
corrections for the Unit 1 Test, so that students can
improve their grade if needed.

In Unit 2, we will be reading the novel Hatchet by
Gary Paulsen. Students will be completing chapter
summaries and comprehension checks in class.

Lastly, students will be writing their own short story in
Unit 2 as well.

Please reach out if you ever have any questions or
concerns!

Math
Mrs.Phillips

dphillips@rappahannockschools.us

This week in math we will be finishing up multiplying
and dividing integers using counters, number lines,
and following integer operation rules. I am planning
for a test specifically on multiplying and dividing
integers early next week. Students will be able to use
their notes to refer to the rules during the test.

Please consider donating glue sticks and pencils. We
would appreciate any donations!

Reminders

Be on the lookout for parent-teacher conference
forms. Parent-teacher conferences are on October
15th.

There is no school on October 14th and 15th.

October 11th is the end of the first 9 weeks!
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